
FRESNO REGIONAL WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT BOARD  
2025-2028 FOUR-YEAR LOCAL PLAN  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Fresno Regional Workforce Development Board is seeking public comments for the 
2025-2028 Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) Four-Year Local Plan, 
which identifies and describes the policies, procedures, and activities that are provided to 
implement the WIOA services in Fresno County. 
 
The Local Plan is available on the FRWDB website at https://frwdb.net/public-
information/   
  
Any comments regarding the plan may be sent via email to wioaplan@workforce-
connection.com or mailed to the Fresno Regional Workforce Development Board, ATTN: 
Senior Deputy Director, 2125 Kern Street, Suite 208, Fresno, CA 93721.  
 
To ensure your comments can be considered, they must be received no later than 5:00 
p.m. on March 27, 2025. 
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